$2 gas coming soon for most
of the U.S.

By Chris Isidore, CNN Money

Driving over the river and through the woods will be quite a
bit cheaper this Thanksgiving, thanks to rapidly falling gas
prices.

The average price of a gallon of regular gas is $2.13
according to AAA, down 75 cents from a year ago. That decline
means consumers will save about $7 billion on gas during the
37-day period between now and Christmas, or about $40 a
driver.

And prices are expected to keep falling.

Read the whole story
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